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Recently, the CIHS sponsored three in-person events.  Pam Cummings 

spoke on the Underground Railroad on July 25th—co-sponsored by the 

Maine Humanities Council.  On Sunday, July 31st Nathan Hamilton from 

USM and Thomas Bennett of Prince Memorial Library were at the Hall to 

discuss Chebeague's shell middens. Some islanders brought indigenous 

artifacts that they found on the island.  Finally, on August 7th Toby Webb 

presented “Chebeague and the Battle of the Atlantic (1939-1945)" .  

Thanks, Toby!   Toby’s and Pam’s lectures can be viewed on our website. 

The new exhibit, Growing Up On Chebeague, opened on July 22nd 

and has been well attended and received. Nearly everyone visiting 

the exhibit has been able to see photos of family members and 

friends—current and long ago.  Dozens of artifacts are matched to 

themes and enhance the exhibit. Some of the comments we have 

received include  “I’m going to have to come back several times—

there is so much to see!” and “I’ve never seen that picture of my 

grandfather before!”. Come see us, you’ll want to visit often.   

MUSEUM SHOP AND EXHIBIT HOURS  

11am to 4 pm— Tuesdays thru Saturdays.   1pm to 4pm—Sundays. 

Open Labor Day 1-4pm 

MANY THANKS TO... 

Museum Shop Labor Day Weekend SALE 

Friday through Monday 

“GROWING UP ON CHEBEAGUE” 

EXHIBIT IS  OPEN! 


